
Town of Wascott 

PO Box 159 

Wascott, WI  54890 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Town of Wascott is seeking applicants for the position 

of a PART TIME HIGHWAY WORKER. Interested candidates 

 are to submit an Application for Employment, which can be obtained 

from the Town’s website at www.townofwascott.org, or by contacting 

 the Clerk’s Office at 715-466-4252.  Prior experience operating heavy 

equipment is required. Applicant must have a valid CDL License or be  

willing to obtain the license within 60 days. Hours of employment 

 to be determined. If you have questions regarding the position, 

contact Highway Foreman Jason Walters at 715-296-6875. 

Submit applications by Friday, May 5, 2017 and 

send to:  Jeannette Atkinson, Clerk/Treasurer, 

PO Box 159, Wascott, WI  54890 

 

Jeannette Atkinson 

Clerk/Treasurer 

(Posted this 17
th

 day of April, 2017 at the Town Hall, Town’s  

Web site, FD, Stop-A-Sec, McNamara’s) 

 

http://www.townofwascott.org/

